
 

 

 

To: Ron Wynne, Director of Finance 

From: Chief Paul Matias 

 

Re: Request to declare obsolete or surplus vehicle. 

 

Date: November 2, 2023 

 

Listed below is a vehicle I would like to declare surplus. The vehicle is a 2014 Harley Davidson Motorcycle 

that was used as Patrol Vehicle 4673 and has been replaced by a new vehicle purchase.  

 

Upon review of this item, if you have any questions, please let me know. Otherwise, please indicate your 

approval by signing off on this memo. The original of this memo will be maintained in the permanent files of 

the records commission.  

 

2014 Harley Davidson Police Road King “FLHP” Vin: 1HD1FHM10EB640207 Mileage: 15178 Color: black 

and white.  

 

Respectfully; 

 

Paul J. Matias 

Chief of Police 

 


